
From: Colvin, Michael 
Sent: 12/12/2011 9:14:42 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Got your VM 

Hi John 

I'm actually headed up to Sac today, so I had my calls forwarded to my cell phone and hence 
why you got that number over the weekend. I'll make certain to tell the Commissioner where 
you all are at on Option-R. 

Thanks 

Michael 

Michael Colvin 

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron 

California Public Utilities Commission 

(415) 355-5484 

michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.qov 

SB GT&S 0439045 


